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Virtual Campus Misericordiae for pilgrims from all over 
the world!
 The unique project ‘Misericordes’ has officially started! For the first time in history 
pilgrims from all over the world can virtually mark their presence at the World Youth Day and 
at the same time fulfill and realize Pope Francis’s call.

 “Misericordes” can become the biggest project in the history of the Polish crowdfunding. Its 
uniqueness is emphasized by the fact that it is aimed at pilgrims from all over the world and is run in 
eight languages. For the first time people from all continents can mark their presence during the 
World Youth Day even without being actual present in the town of Brzegi. This is possible thanks to 
the special application in the “Misericordes” project on We4Charity.com.

 We know that our Holy Father’s appeal has found its way to tens of millions of young people from 
around the world but only a part of them will be able to come to Poland. We have received hundreds of 
questions and proxies about how to respond to Pope Francis’ words. They came from Australia, America, 
Asia and all over the world. For these people, among others, we decided to create the Virtual Campus Mise-
ricordiae to give them the opportunity to mark their will of presence on the World Youth Day and answer 
to Lord’s mercy says priest Bogdan Kordula, director of Caritas Crocow, who is responsible for the 
location of the main liturgy on World Youth Day.
 
 Virtual Campus Misericordiae is not solely the Field of Mercy but also the altar and sacristy, 
the building “Campus Misericordiae”, the Caritas Centre “Chleb Miłosierdzia” (Bread of Mercy) and a 
mobile clinic. Each person backing the project can choose between one of 32 avatars representing 
pilgrims: 16 women and 16 men. The nationality can also be chosen what will show how many “merciful” 
pilgrims come from each country explains Miłosz Horodyski, journalist and artist, responsible for the 
promotion of Campus Misericordiae.
In order to appear on the campus just join the “Misericordes” campaign on We4Charity.com.

 The “Misericordes” project will run until August 15th. It should result in equipping the building 
“Campus Misericordiae” in the town of Brzegi,  the Caritas Centre “Chleb Miłosierdzia” (Bread of 
Mercy) and the purchasing of mobile clinics that will serve people in social hot spots, e.g. refugees 
camps and places where natural disasters happened. Mobile clinics, as a sign of mercy of the campa-
ign’s members on We4Charity.com, will, among others, appear in the Middle East, Lebanon, eventu-
ally Syria and Jordan.  

Additionally the project “Misericordes” can be supported by sending a charity text message with the 
content “DAR” from o Polish mobile phones at the number 75265 (5 PLN + VAT).  

             

 
 

 

#Misericordes https://we4charity.com/en/projects/12/misericordes

Virtual Campus Misericordiae https://we4charity.com/en/vcm


